
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 15, 2013

TO: Honorable Brandon Creighton, Chair, House Committee on Federalism & Fiscal
Responsibility, Select

 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HJR35 by Raymond (Supporting the ratification of a proposed amendment to the

Constitution of the United States providing for a balanced federal budget.), As
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, SD, KK
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